
Central Grand Valley Sanitation District 
P.O. Box 40219 

Grand Junction, Colorado 81504 
Phone 434-3642 

July 14„ 1987 

City of Grand Junction 
250. North Fifth Street 
Grand Junction, Colorado 81501 

Attention: Greg Trainor, Utilities Manager 

Dear Greg: 

Please refer to our letter to you dated May 11, 1987. To date 
we have had no answer. 

For your convenience we have enclosed a copy of this letter and 
trust we hear from you soon. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Board of Directors 

CENTRAL GRAND VALLEY SANITATION DISTRICT 

Edith M. Kinder 
Office Manager 
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